Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: d_hudson@frontiernet.net

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:51 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Lake thermal curtain

Dear Mr Barnes, | feel as a resident of Lake Almanor | feel the the proposed thermal curtain will not have the effect that
you think you are looking for, reasons

1 How do you keep the water temperature the same as it travels down stream and it is exposed the the heat of the
rocks and sunlight.?

2. This area was at on time a stream and not a lake,now as the area is now a holding area ( lake) which because of its
depth is a way of lowering the water temperature this has changed the temperature from what it used to be and the fish
life should improve becaise of the lake as opposed to a stream. More shade cover down stream would have more
direct effect on the temperature that a curtain.

Does this issue have a hidden agenda? Is this another way to pull water from the lake to cover the problem the State
has in water management in southern California? Water or the lack of it is a real problem and the State GOVERNMENT
does not want to take real steps in southern California to solve the this issue. LA basin needs to fine solutions in there
ares to solve their own problems and not pull water from the farmers and the people who supply the food to the state.

Dave Hudson



